
Towards Healing and Renewal

To mark the first anniversary of the Pastoral Letter of the Holy Father Pope Benedict XVI to the Catholics of Ireland,
published in March 2010, the bishops of Ireland have launched a pastoral response entitled Towards Healing and
Renewal. Its contents represent part of a wider response and longer journey by the Church in helping to bring healing
and peace to survivors of abuse. 

Â 
Copies of Towards Healing and Renewal are available to download in PDF format in English , Irish  and Polish .
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